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Dear Stephen 
 
I was the last speaker on the day of the Senate's Koala Population Enquiry and would like to 
include this example (attached) of a Koala Overpass design I mentioned.  After more than a 
decade of lobbying by myself and the Koala Action Group, the Dept of Transport and Main 
Roads Qld have committed to incorporating such an overpass into their next major road 
upgrade just outside Redlands, with construction works supposedly starting this month.  I 
have asked for an update of the situation, which unfortunately won't be available until next 
week. 
Best regards, 
Gail Bruce 
 




